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Religious Education 
Year: 5   	Teacher: Mr McPhail		Week Beginning: 13th July 2020 


This is the last week of our school term. It has been an unusual school year to say the least! Although it may feel like ages since some of you were in school, we did enjoy two terms in Class 5, full of learning and fun. It is good to reflect on what has happened in our past, and to look forward to our futures. We have had some good times and memories this year and lots to look forward to for the next school year.

I would like you to write two prayers. The first is a prayer of thanks for this school year, thanking God for the fun and positive times we had over this school year. This may be certain lessons, times with your friends, or events that happened in school that you particularly enjoyed taking part in.

I would like your second prayer I would like you to write should be a focus on what you would like to happen for the next school year. This may be a subject you want to improve in, a particular lesson or experience you would like to do or maybe something you are looking forward to doing as a member of our Year 6 class.
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